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Carta de Mary T. Heathcote a Francisco Ayala (09/07/1964)

Dr. Francisco Ayala

Marques de Cubas, 6

Madrid, Spain

Dear Dr. Ayala,

As you know, Dan Hayes has left Macmillan, and I am fortunate enough to be made responsible for Death as a Way of Life. I apologize

for the bad timing of my vacation plans, but I’m about to go away for three weeks, and can’t be much practical help until my return (July

27).

Meantime, if there’s anything we can do to help you, please count on my secretary, Mrs. Marian Herrick, to do anything she can for you

or for the book.

I wish I could answer fully your good letter to Mr. Deighton before I go away. But I can assure you that it is being carefully considered

and that I will write more concretely when I return.

Sincerely yours,

Mary T. Heathcote

(Signed in her absence)
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